
Dear Student, 

 

We wanted to take a moment to congratulate you on becoming a First Gen scholar at the University of 

Houston. We are so proud of your achievement and the leap you have taken towards something daring. 

It's not easy being a trailblazer, but we know you have what it takes to inspire others and achieve your 

goals. 

 

Keep pushing forward and never forget that this is just the beginning for you. Your hard work and 

dedication will pave the way for future generations of students to follow in your footsteps. Welcome to 

the University of Houston family! 

 

 

All the best,  

 

Your Cougar Family       


